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DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Sept.22nd: 1st day of Autumn 
Sept. 26th:   School Assembly 
Sept. 29th:   Jump Rope for 

Heart Monies Due 
 

MRS. HOLLY THANKS ALL THE 
“GRANDS” WHO SUPPPORTED 
OUR BOOK FAIR!!! 

 

 

For your child’s safety, all 

visitors must check in at the 

office, sign in and wear a 

“visitor” sticker.  

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 

2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF. 

Reminder to parents:  A yearly art fee 
of $3 is required by all students.  If 
you have not paid this fee this year, 
please do so as soon as possible.  
Thank you-Mrs. Lane 

PVO has a celebration club.  You can have 
your child’s locker decorated for birthdays, 
half birthdays, special announcements, 
recognition, awards, encouragement, 
holidays, just because, etc.  Forms are 
available at the front desk!!!  

Greetings, 

I want to thank you all for the wonderful turnout and support for Grandparents day.  You not 

only made Grandparents’ Day a huge success, but you also helped our library raise a lot of 

money through your participation in our book fair.  We do apologize that many of you had to 

wait so long to buy books.  We will work to correct that in the future.  Thank you again for 

being such a wonderful and supportive community.  Anderson applauds your support!!!! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Banker  

Anderson Elementary Students Jump for their hearts and help save lives.  On September 24th and 25th, Anderson will 

host its 18th annual Jump Rope for Heart event to raise money for the American Heart Association, which funds 

lifesaving heart and stroke research and community and educational programs for our youth.  Please help our students 

help others by making a donation.  Students can receive their “Splatter Duck” by returning the parent signed coupon 

on their envelope while continuing to collect donations.  All monies can be turned in by Monday, September 29th.  

Thank you!  Susan Croston-Anderson Elementary Physical Education Teacher 

 


